
 

 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Kristina Pipkin-Wenbourne  
To: Donovan D Woodruff  
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 4:01 PM 
Subject: our stuff arrived in France  

 

Hi Donovan, 

  

Just want to circle back and let you know that all of our stuff was delivered yesterday to our 

house in France.  Very timely!  Thank you for all your help in making this complicated transition 

to Europe a little bit less stressful.  The packing company you used was very professional and I 

have recommended you and your company to Sotheby's International (they were the ones who 

sold our home) in case they have other people crossing the pond. 

  

Thanks again!! 

Kristina Pipkin  
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